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Due to the federal government's partial shutdown, most SNAP recipients in Louisiana will 
receive their February food benefits early - on or before January 20th.  According to the 
Louisiana Department of Children and Family Services, these are not extra benefits, but an 
advance of February benefits.  Recipients are being advised to carefully budget to ensure their 
SNAP benefits last through the end of February.  
  
Many people with disabilities and their families in Louisiana depend on SNAP benefits to 
supplement their food budget each month.  If someone you know is a SNAP recipient, the 
Council encourages you to share this important information from the Department of Children & 
Family Services with them.  

 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If 
there are any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this 
email, or calling the toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108 
email: info@laddc.org 
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil  
 
Click HERE to view all recent LaDDC News articles 
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